
From: Judith   
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 1:53 PM 
To: Abad, Reggie@BCDC <reggie.abad@bcdc.ca.gov> 
Subject: San Francisco Marina Green taking of bay view problem October 2023 
 
 
 
Hello Reggiea at BCDC, 
 
As a citizen of San Francisco since 1989, we the people, need to have a clear view of OUR SF Bay at the 
Marina Green. The taking of our precious view by our SF .gov is out of disregard for the Public Trust. 
These views need to kept into perpetuity.  

I am imploring you to stop this taking action by one agency against the will of the people.  
It is against the public trust doctrine. This action should never be allowed to happen under your 

watch. Please take the power from this agency which will forever despoil our clear views.  
The money given to clean up SF Bay must be used just for that, not to move the fuel depot, and 

especially not create a new yacht harbor blocking our views.  
Thank you for listening, for your understanding, and your attention to this illegal taking issue. 

 
Sincerely, 
Judith in SF District 8 
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